COPY.
Flopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

9th May, 1950.
Dear Sirs,

I beg to sequaint you that careful
consideration has been given to the sugges tione
mede in your letter of the 2nd instant for an
extension of the sorvice limits in the ocase of the
s teamer “OAKILEY".

in reply, 1% is regretted thatl approval
cennot be given for her %o operate north of 69°H. ,
yound the HNorth Cape and into the White Ses, end
that the meximum 1imits possible are those glven
in my latter of the 21st ultimo.

Tt is noted from %he last psragraph of
your letter that the oufstanding 1tems of
classificetion =ill be comple ted in the near future,
and on receipt of the Surveyors! reports thereon,
the ship will be recommended to the Committee for
that restricted glassificatlon,

Yours falthfully,

Copy NWC

clerk to the
Classificatlon Commi ttee

Messrs, Anthony & Bainbridge, Ltds,
Dunford House,

12 & 14, Dean Street,

Hewcas tle-on=Tyne, 1.




